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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 4, 1975 pt~ 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF J/t ·b , 
Barber Conable called and wanted you to know how much 
appreciated is the heavy round of consultation you have 
been having and continue to have with the Republican 
leadership. He said he believes that relations between 
the White House and the minority leadership in the House 
have never been better. 
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